
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
DUBLIN HEAD START 

PARKING LOT EXPANSION 
 
 
Middle Georgia Community Action Agency, Inc. is issuing this Request for 
Proposal (RFP) to General Contractors interested in providing a proposal for the 
expansion of existing parking lot to provide additional parking.  Proposal must 
include breakdown of materials and labor. 
  
For more information regarding the RFP, please  Alma Clay at 478.922.4464 
ext. 103 or via email at aclay.mgcaa@gmail.com.  
 
MGCAA is committed to providing equal opportunity and nondiscrimination in 
contracting. 
 

aclay.mgcaa@gmail.com

